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VISIT BY THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
TO STANFORD, CALIFORNIA
MAY 14, 1987

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Right Honourable Joe Clark, will participate along with U.S.
Secretary of State George Shultz and Mexican Secietary of
External Relations Bernardo Sepulveda Amor in celebrations
May 14 in honour of the 100th anniversary of the
establishment of Stanford University.

The three Foreign Ministers will address Stanford
University alumni and invited guests on the theme of North
America's relations with the Pacific. This is in recognition
of Stanford University's relationship with California's
Silicon Valley and its corresponding prominent role in
technological and economic links with Asia. Stanford
University also has a developing Canadian Studies programme.

Mr. Clark will take the opportunity to hold
trilateral and bilateral discussions with Mr. Shultz and Mr.
Sepulveda.
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